



FOI Contact: Governance Officer

Contact Email: wakccg.foirequest@nhs.net

Contact Telephone: 01924 315803

White Rose House
West Parade
Wakefield
West Yorkshire
WF1 1LT

Tel: 01924 213050

FOI Ref: WCCGFOI09-2021

05 June 2020

Charlotte Hart

Dear Ms Hart

## Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for Information

Thank you for your request which was received on 11 May 2020.

Your request has been considered and processed in accordance with the requirements of the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000.

In your request you asked a number of questions which we have responded to below:

System/STP Lead - Rob Webster is the Lead Chief Executive for West Yorkshire and Harrogate ICS

Independent Chair - Councillor Tim Swift is the Chair of our Partnership Board

Lead for Workforce - Brendan Brown is our Senior Responsible Officer for Workforce

Lead for Finance - Jonathan Webb is our lead Director of Finance.

Lead for Continuing Healthcare - The ICS does not have a lead for continuing healthcare. Work on this is led in each of the local places which make up the ICS. You can find further information here: <a href="https://www.wyhpartnership.co.uk/about/our-approach-working-together">https://www.wyhpartnership.co.uk/about/our-approach-working-together</a>

I would like to thank you for taking the time to contact us with your request. If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request an internal review of our decision you should write to the Governance and Board Secretary, White Rose House, Wakefield, WF1 1LT.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, with regards to this Freedom of

Locally Valued

Chair: Dr Adam Sheppard Chief Officer: Jo Webster





Information request, you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner under Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act. The Information Commissioner will not investigate your case unless you have exhausted our complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioners Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Re-Use of Public Sector Information: If you wish to re-use the information you have requested, in whole or in part, please write to the Governance Officer, White Rose House, Wakefield WF1 1LT, quoting the reference number above, stating the purpose(s) you wish to re-use the information for. You will receive a response within 20 working days of receiving your request with any conditions and charges that relate to the re-use of the information. These will be determined in line with the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015 (SI 2015 No.1415).

Yours sincerely

Kirsty Box Governance Officer NHS Wakefield Clinical Commissioning Group

Chair: Dr Adam Sheppard Chief Officer: Jo Webster